
1 

Ms Fiona Doyle 
McGill Environmental Systems Ireland Limited 
Ballinvoher 
Castletownroche 
Co. Cork 

7 November 2008 
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LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 
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re : Notice in accordance with Article 16(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 

Dear Ms Doyle 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 
at Molaisin Compost Limited, Kilmolash, Cappoquin, and to thank you for submitting 
the necessary information which has enabled the Agency to confirm that the application 
complies with the requirements of Article 12 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The stage has now been reached where the Agency is giving detailed consideration to 
the application and to complete this task the following information is required in 
accordance with Article 16( 1) of the Regulations. 

EVIDENCE 
ARTICLE 16(1) - FVRTHER INFORMATION, PARTICULARS AND 

> The Agency now understands that an EIS is being prepared by you, in respect of 
this proposed facility, for submission to the Planning Authority, as required 
under the Planning & Development Regulations. The Agency understands that 
this is subsequent to the waste licence application being submitted to the 
Agency. This EIS, including non-technical summary should be submitted to the 
Agency, to enable it to be considered as part of the licence application and for it 
to be assessed for compliance with Article 13(1) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations, 2004 (S.I. No. 395 of 2004). 

> Your reply to this notice should also include, where necessary, revised sections 
of your application previously submitted, which reflects the hrther information 
you supply in compliance with this notice. 
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Please supply the information in the form of one original plus one copy by 
loth February 2009. In addition submit sixteen copies of the requested information to 
the Agency in electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM. Please note that all 
mapddrawings should not exceed A3 in size. 

Please note that the application’s register number is WO245-01. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Licensing Unit, Office of 
Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the 
register number. 

Yours sincerely, 
n -  

Thomas McLoughlin 
Senior Inspector 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 
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